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ABOUT EVERGREEN LINE 

The Evergreen Line project is an 11-kilometre extension to the 
existing SkyTrain system in Metro Vancouver. Evergreen will be 
complete and in service in early 2017. 
 
For more information about the Evergreen Line Project, please 
visit www.evergreenline.gov.bc.ca.  
 

CONTACT US 

To find out more, or to receive traffic updates: 
Traffic Information Line (available 24 hours, 7 days a week): 
604-927-2080 
Email: info@evergreenline.gov.bc.ca 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/evergreenline 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Park and Ride Expansion at Moody Centre Station 
 
Moody Centre Station is now almost complete, and Evergreen crews will start expansion of the Park and 
Ride lots in front of the station. The Park and Ride expansion work will take place from July to September 
2016.   
 
WHAT TO EXPECT:  
 

• Construction will take place Monday – Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Some night work 
may be required.  

• Construction will be managed to minimize disruption to West Coast Express and transit exchange 
passengers.  

• Please watch for directional signage and follow instructions from traffic control personnel as 
some modification to existing parking stalls and the passenger pick up and drop off area will be 
required.   

• Nearby businesses and commuters may experience minor traffic delays on Spring Street. 
Commuters are asked to allow additional time for accessing the Park and Ride facilities and/or 
connecting to transit.  

• Access to businesses will be maintained at all times during construction.  
• Please drive with caution and obey directions from traffic control personnel.  

Thank you for your patience during construction. For more information, please contact 604-927-2080, 
available 24 hours a day, seven days a week, or call the Evergreen Project Office at (604) 927-4452 or 
email us at: info@evergreenline.gov.bc.ca.  
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